Please share with your guild.  If appropriate would very much appreciate placing on your website, Facebook page and Newsletters.   Thank you for helping us get the word out.   We are excited to share this All Virtual Experience.   
 
Micki Batte’
Quilt Alliance Board Member
Mission:   Saving the Stories of Quilts and Their Makers
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Quilters Take a Moment is an all-virtual event created to stand in for the Alliance's Quilters Take Manhattan event, which was to be held in New York City, September 25-27. To ensure everyone's safety the celebration will be held as an online event this year. The program for Quilters Take a Moment will include the same exciting programming planned for Quilters Take Manhattan and lots of new, interactive breakout sessions. We won’t be together in Manhattan, but we’ll still be taking a moment to be together, learn together, and celebrate quilts together. Quilt lovers from all over the world are invited to gather for this event. Live sessions will take place September 25 and 26, but live-streamed events will be recorded and available after the event for ticketholders to view via the web anytime they choose. 

Read the press release here (https://conta.cc/2WufZek) and check out the link below to register. Reduced prices for members of the Quilt Alliance. Speakers, panel discussions, hosted exhibit tour, breakout sessions. This will be such a fun, inspirational and educational event and we all get to take part. Take a moment, read the information and sign up today.   

Register for Quilters Take a Moment here: https://quiltalliance.org/events/qtm/
Don't know about the Quilt Alliance? The Alliance mission is to document, preserve and celebrate the history of quilts and their makers. Visit the Quilt Alliance website for more information: https://quiltalliance.org/  


Amy Milne
Executive Director
Quilt Alliance
amy.milne@quiltalliance.org
828-251-7073
https://quiltalliance.org/

 

